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TEXAS COMMISSION ON ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY 
Protecting Texas by Reducing and Preventing Pollution 

May 17, 2007 

Mr. L. Scott Templeton 
VP Business Services ~ 
Lane Management 
5555 Glenridge Connector, Suite 700 
Atlanta, Georgia 30342 

Re: Request for approval to change billing method 
Las Brisas Apartments, Registration No. S4484 
CN: 601660822 RN: 103128773 

Dear Mr. Templeton: 

The request you submitted on behalf of Las Brisas Apartments to change from submetered to 
allocated billing is approved. This approval is based on the facts stated in your communications of 
March 9 and April 6,2007. Please complete the attached forms and return them along with a copy 
ofthis letter. You may do so via facsimile at: 512/239-6190. 

If you have any questions, please contact Margot Taunton at 512/239-6403, by e-mail at 
mtaunton@tcea.state.tx.us, or by fax at 512/239-6972. 

Sincerely, 

David Laughlin, P.E. 
Leader, Utilities Technical Review Team 
Water Supply Division 
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